
 

Our Ref: 075 15 

21st May  

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 10 GCSE ICT  

I would like to inform you about the extra sessions we are making available to support our 

GCSE ICT students. We want all students to fulfil their potential and make as much progress 

as possible. The sessions are to support Controlled Based Assessment work and will take 

place every Monday after school in room 37 from 3.25pm till 4.25pm.  

The first session will take place on 8th June. 

This letter has been given to your son as he is in danger of falling behind and therefore 

playing catch up next year. To have the best chance of passing the course it is vitally 

important that these sessions are attended. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr M O’Gorman 

Head of Computing and ICT 


